
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Tuesday 18th January, Kathy Couchman will be visiting school to lead Collective Worship 
with the children. Our BIG Question this half term is: “What lies above and beneath our feet?” 
The children are continuing to think about how to care for our Earth.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pam Acheson 

Executive Headteacher 
 

Diary Dates 
Week Beginning 17.01.22 

 

GFSchools 
Believe Learn Flourish 

With 
Faith Hope Love 

After School Clubs 

Dates to remember… 

Please remember to look at the class pages on the website to see what the 
children have been learning this week in school. 


